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From: City of Prince George <noreply@princegeorge.ca>
Sent: Sunday, June 11, 2023 2:09 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Sun, 06/11/2023 - 14:09 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Shane zboyovsky  
# -6100 ogrady rd
Prince George  

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
I am opposed to the rezoning of the college heights mobile home park and any other parts around it. I fear that 
this rezoning will affect the value and security of our Mobil homes as when the apartments went up on stringer 
Ave so did the crime rate especially for the poor employees of the mall who have to park behind it. Also I 
would like to add that by putting in any new development around the Mobile home park will take away homes 
of the animals that have been living in the wooded area for generations, this is a concerning effect as I believe 
they will be forced out and will become nuisance to the homes around us and will be eventually executed by the 
CO'S or by vehicle traffic and there is no reason why this should happen, these big developers don't care about 
anyone around them only money that lines there pockets 

June 12, 2023 Regular Council Meeting 
Handout E4-28 - Agenda Item E.4
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